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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 13} , 5. 2023

CONDUCT OF SIMULTANEOUS PROGRESS MONITORING ACTIVITY ON
OPLAN KALUSUGAN SA DEPED (OKD) FLAGSHIP PROGRAMS

To:  All Public Schools District Supervisors
All School Health Unit Personnel

L. The School Health Division under the Bureau of Learner Support Services (BLSS) shall
conduct a simultaneous progress monitoring activity on the Oplan Kalusugan sa DepED
(OKD) Flagship Programs at the selected SDOs from April 24 — 28, 2023.

2. In relation to the said progress monitoring, Malico Elementary School and Salf_l Nicqlas
West Central School will be visited by the team to validate observations and to interview
school heads, OKD school focal person, SBFP school focal person, parents, volunteer
groups, beneficiaries and stakeholders. Likewise, the group will also look into the
Implementation of other health programs, specifically the medical and dental services to
the learners afid personnel. Inspection of interior and physical facilities within the clinic,
documents the items/supplies received related to the selected CES established clinics.

3. In this regard, Division Focal Persons, all other Health Personnel, and all Public
Schools District Supervisors from this Division are requested to join the monitoring team

on April 27,2023 going to Malico Elementary School. Expected time of departure from
San Nicolas West CS is 6:30AM.

4. Exit conference will also be conducted on April 28, 2023, 8:00AM at Ruperto’s Inland

Resort, Binalonan, Pangasinan, and shall be attended by the Division OKD Focal
Persons and other members of the SBFP Technical Working Group.

5. For information and compliance.
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